
Are you Compassionate and have a strong
desire for change?

We are looking for a pool of parents carers to
represent Birmingham Parent Carer Forum

C.I.C (BPCF).

Come and join us,
we need you! 

Birmingham Parent Carer Forum is a group of Parent
Carers who want to make a difference for

children/young people and families in Birmingham.
Do you have experience you can offer to strengthen the

forum? ​If you live in Birmingham and have a
child/young person aged up to 25 with Special

Educational Needs or Disabilities (SEND), we would love
you to join us as a voluntary Parent Representative.

Is it you we
are looking

for?

How much 
time do I need to

commit?
As parent carers ourselves we

understand your time is valuable.
The role is flexible and you can
choose your commitment to fit

around your own time. There are a
number of varied roles that can be

shaped around your availability,
meetings can be held virtually or

face to face. 

The main aim of a Parent Representative is to spread our
vision for Birmingham and raise awareness of the forum;
this can be done in a number of ways. Whether that be

participating in projects within Education, Health or Social
Care having a strategic input into services or supporting

other families at coffee mornings and support groups. The
Parent Representative role can be shaped to meet your

experiences and interests. All Parent Representatives will
be supported by a member of the Committee and will
receive training to ensure they have all the skills and

knowledge needed to fulfil their role.

If you would like to become a Parent
Representative it couldn't be easier! 

You can visit our website to see more
information about the role and other
ways to get involved with the Forum.

Complete the online form on our
website or use the QR code. We will
be in touch to welcome you on board
and see how the role will work best for
you!    

07842706112 info@birminghampcf.org www.birminghampcf.org


